
From: Dlind49@aol.com 
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 10:38 PM 
To: Snyder, Amy; panghi@hawaii.rr.com; geomike5@att.net; 

ja@interpac.net; mh@interpac.net; 
anne.stewart@mail.house.gov; dlimay7@flex.com; 
everetto@oha.org; joanconrow@hawaiiantel.net; 
kaim@oha.org; keomaivg@gmail.com; keolal@oha.org; 
hawaii@afsc.org; lanny.sinkin@gmail.com; 
repevans@capitol.hawaii.gov; ronsan2224@aol.com; 
joshuaboothgreen@yahoo.com; srodrigues@olelo.org; 
tomasbelsky@gmail.com; wlau@co.hawaii.hi.us; 
dcs@medcom.com; Dorothy.bowers1@gmail.com; 
david@bigisland-bigisland.com; 
davidcorrigan@bigislandvideonews.com; 
Higuchi.Dean@epamail.epa.gov; kat.caphi@gmail.com; 
napua4u@yahoo.com; noweokala@yahoo.com; 
stephen.paulmier@verizon.net; markandster@msn.com; 
sgd8@hawaiiantel.net; jeffrey.eckerd@doh.hawaii.gov; 
jenniferjangles@gmail.com; paka@sandwichisles.net; 
k.young@capitol.hawaii.gov; shannontaylor5679@msn.com; 
aaron@hawaii.rr.com 

Cc: Norato, Michael; Conley, Maureen 
Subject: Re: Meeting Summary of Feb 19 2015 Meeting Between the 

US ARMY and the NRC an... 
 
This a photo of me and a portion my 3rd us army du clean up team. we have all paid the horrendus price 
for our doing our assigned duties with du muntions- contamination.  our medical care has been shoddy at 
best with team widows Mrs. T. Orrell widow of LTC Bill Orrell who moved the junk on his army trucks for 
us - still fighting for benefits. Army leaders abandoned us per the march 1091 lo alamos memo- order 
while the march 1991 defense nuclear agency memo warned us about serious health hazards. 
http://www.traprockpeace.org/twomemos.html 
 
.  
  
dr doug rokke 
  



 
  
In a message dated 3/17/2015 1:55:29 P.M. Central Daylight Time, Amy.Snyder@nrc.gov writes: 

Hello, 

  

I am the NRC Project Manager for the license that the NRC issued to the 
U.S. Army for depleted uranium from Davy Crocket spotting rounds.  I 
wanted to let you know that the NRC staff will hold a meeting on March 
24, 2015 from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. (Eastern Time) about this license.  
The Army plans on submitting its application to add the remaining sites to 
be licensed.  The Army intends to address all of the sties, to include the 
Army’s Hawaiian installations, in its application.   

 

The meeting announcement information can be found at: 
 http://meetings.nrc.gov/pmns/mtg.  The public is invited to observe this 
meeting and will have one or more opportunities to communicate with the 
NRC after the business portion of the meeting but before the meeting is 
adjourned. If you are interested in calling in to this meeting via a toll-free 
teleconference, please contact me and I will provide you with the needed 
information.  

  

Thank you 

  

Amy 



 

Amy Snyder, Senior Project Manager 

Materials Decommissioning Branch (MDB) 

Division of Decommissioning, Uranium Recovery, and Waste Programs (DUWP) 

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards (NMSS) 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 

Washington, D.C.  20555 

 

 Office: (301) 415-6822 

 Fax: (301) 415-5369 

 Mail Stop: T8-F5M 

 Location: T8-E06B  

 E-mail: amy.snyder@nrc.gov 
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